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July 2008
	Sun
	Mon
	Tue
	Wed
	Thu
	Fri
	Sat

	
	
	1
	2
	3
	4

4th of July

4H office closed
	5

	6
	7
	8 County Council Mtg.

Food Safety Training 5:30
	9
	10
	11
	12

	13

Horse Summer Camp
	14

Horse Summer Camp
	15

Horse Summer Camp
	16

Horse Summer Camp
	17

Horse Summer Camp
	18


	19

	20
	21
	22
	23
	24
	25
	26

	27
	28
	29
	30
	31

State Leadership Conference
	
	


August 2008
	Sun
	Mon
	Tue
	Wed
	Thu
	Fri
	Sat

	
	
	
	
	
	1
State Leadership Conference
	2
State Leadership Conference

	3
State Leadership Conference
	4
	5
Record Books due to County Office
	6
	7
	8
	9  R & A Review of Record Books

	10
	11
	12
	13
	14
	15
	16
Record Book Judging

	17
	18
	19
	20
	21
	22
	23

	24
	25
	26
	27
	28
	29
	30
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UCCE/4-H Office


777 E. Rialto Ave.


San Bernardino, CA 92415
























































�





�





� EMBED WPDraw30.Drawing ���





San Bernardino County


4-H Headlines


July 2008 





























Food Safety Training





There will be a Food Safety Training at 5:30 pm on Tues, July 8th at the 4-H Office.  Each club needs to send at least one representative to learn and teach the rest of your club.  Please put this on your calendar and plan to attend.  Call Cheryl if you have any questions.


�





Our new 2008/2010


All-Star Team





	Congratulations to Savanna Barnett, Claudia Conver, Matthew Eschelman and Andrew Viloria for being chosen for our new 2008/2010 All-Star Team.  They will be joining Tory Grainger, Brianna Thompson and Sarah Wilson who are our returning 2nd year All-Stars.  


	Please join us in an All-Star Recognition reception to be held during County Council Meeting on Tuesday, July 8th at the 4-H Office.  If you have any questions, please give the 4-H Office a call.





COOPERATIVE EXTENTION/4-H OFFICE


777 E. Rialto Ave. • San Bernardino, Ca 92415


(909)387-2179 • Fax: (909)387-3306 


E-mail: caeggleston@ucdavis.edu


County Website: sbc4h.org








County Resource Leaders





Our county has a group of Leaders that have signed up as resource leaders that anyone can contact about information on the projects they cover. See below for a list of our resource leaders and the projects they cover. 





Ray Bryden			Beef		(909)391-2358


Jacqueline Burkhouse		Home Arts	(760)253-3253


Kim Duffy			Dairy Goats,	(760)253-3253


				Dairy Cattle	


Liz Evans		


Amanda Frye			Clothing,	(909)794-9526


				Foods		


Caren Harvey			Horses		(760)254-2724


Debby Hilak			Horses		(909)986-4816


Dustin Hilak			Leadership	(909)986-4816


Pat Hughes			Dairy Goats	(760)868-4688


Penny Hunt			Rabbits,	


				Dairy Goats	


Diane Irwin			Foods		(760)247-7634


Christina Kapp		Horses		(760)247-4178


Connie Lexion			Foods		(909)880-6462


Maloree McElvain		Horses		(760)956-1313


Shann McElvain		Horses		(760)956-1313


Penny O’Brien		Swine		(909)887-5801


Terry Roberts			Clothing	(909)338-4504


Stacy Ruemely		Dairy Goats	(760)868-5522


Linda Schmidt			Swine, Beef,	(909)627-3270


				Vet Science


Gail Timmons			Horse		(909)628-6407


Carly Vinson			Horse		(760)956-1313





Tandy Leather Factory





	Carlos Perez, store manager of the Tandy Leather Factory in Highland, has offered to hold free classes for 4-H leaders and members to learn new techniques in leather crafting and to get any questions you might have answered. If you are interested you can contact Carlos at (909)425-0596. His store is located at3545 E. Highland Ave., Highland, CA 92346.
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2008/2009 Master Gardner Program





	Are you interested in becoming a certified Master Gardner? The applications for the 08-09 class are out. In this program you will go through 50 hours of classroom training so that you can provide objective horticulture information to county residents. If you are interested you can contact the 4-H Office or Master Gardeners at (909)387-2182.


�


 








4-H Funding Opportunities





Service Learning RFP (Due September of each year)


California 4-H Clubs, Units, and Groups may apply for funding to conduct a service-learning project that addresses significant environmental, economic and/or social issues affecting California's youth, families, and communities. Financial support up to $5,000 may be requested. http://www.ca4h.org/citizenship/funding/  





Dean memorial 4-H Legacy (Due October 31 each year) 


Funding is available for California 4-H members or volunteers for 4-H club activities. Funding is for activities that enable youth to develop citizenship, leadership, and life skills; support the development of new and innovative 4-H projects; expand the reach of 4-H; and provide continuing benefit to 4-H. Financial support up to $2,500 may be requested. http://www.ca4h.org/citizenship/funding/








Clover Country CD





The California State 4-H Office has just received the "Clover Country CD" with songs from famous 4-H Alums (Dolly Parton, Martina McBride, Reba McEntire, Faith Hill, Hillary Lindsey, etc).  They are available for purchase for $8.00 each.  The CD has the 4-H clover clearly printed on the front and could be used as a fundraiser for your club if sold at $12. If you wish to order CD’s to sell through your club or for your members contact Cyndi at (909)3872193.


�
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High Desert Reporter





Hi,


I’m Erin from the Snowline 4-H Club. I am the New High-Desert reporter for San Bernardino County. If there is any important news about your 4-H club, please send it to me to be submitted in the county news letter. Also don’t forget to tell me how your 4-H club did at fair. I look forward to hearing from all of you! Send any information to � HYPERLINK "mailto:erinmackesy@yahoo.com" �erinmackesy@yahoo.com� by the 20th of the month to have it put into the next month’s newsletter.





Thank You,


Erin Mackesy


Snowline 4-H








County Record Books Due July 5th





	Record Book due date is fast approaching.  Hopefully you have been keeping track all-year long, but if you haven’t, now is the time to start on those all important record books.  They must be into the county office by 3:00 pm on Tuesday, August 5th if you want to be judged for our county awards.  The R & A Committee will review books for Star ranking on Sat. August 9th and the Record Book Judging will take place on Sat. August 16th.  


	We always need judges for this event, and this is the perfect way to learn how to write a winning record book.  So if you have always wondered why one record book wins over another, then sign-up to judge and you will have first hand knowledge!  

















2008 California Youth Conference & Teen Leadership Training Institute





There is a groundbreaking event happening this August 5-8th at University of Riverside, California. This year, the California Friday Night Live Partnership has teamed up with Youth Leadership Institute to host a statewide, youth-driven leadership conference for California teens 14-18 years old. ��This convening will highlight issues affecting young people and their communities as well as strategies that young people are utilizing to help create positive social change. CYC/TLTI is proud to utilize youth-adult partnerships throughout the planning and execution of this exciting event. This is sure to be an incredible opportunity to demonstrate the leadership of young people all over the state of California and the U.S – one you won’t want to miss!��About the theme: The conference theme, “What if We Stop the Music?” is meant to provoke questions and dialogue. ��INTERESTED? THEN HERE’S WHAT TO DO!��Register for the conference! Online registration is available: just visit �HYPERLINK "http://www.yli.org/youthconference"�www.yli.org/youthconference� and all of the information you need to get set up is right at your fingertips. We’ve also provided you with many tools on the web site to aid you in your outreach efforts – including a youth-approved PowerPoint presentation that you can use with adult or youth partners, and tip sheets for local fundraising ideas and getting the word out about the conference.��You can either email (�HYPERLINK "mailto:TLTI@yli.org"�TLTI@yli.org�) or fax/snail mail your application in. If you have any further questions contact us at �HYPERLINK "mailto:TLTI@yli.org"�TLTI@yli.org� or 415/836-9160 ext. 225 or ext. 246!�
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The Inland Rockin Rebels


The Inland Rockin Rebels is a small club, but has a big heart.  Although they have small numbers, they are always willing to take on county assignments, plan county events or be there to help other clubs plan events.  The Community Leader is Kamie Champlin who is also our 2008/2009 County Council Treasurer.  The main projects in the club are Arts & Crafts, Automotive, Beef, Clothing & Textiles, Foods & Nutrition, Fashion Revue, Sheep and Swine.  There are a total of 10 youth members and 4 adult leaders.  This club serves in the Colton and surrounding areas.








�

















_1275285003.unknown

